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Stoughton High School Student Receives  

Stoughton Utilities Scholarship  

 
Stoughton Utilities recently named Brighid Schlegel, a local high school senior at Stoughton 

High School, the recipient of the Stoughton Utilities scholarship for local high school seniors. 

 

Each year Stoughton Utilities awards a $1,000 scholarship to a high school senior who plans to 

attend a two-year technical college or a four-year university. Schlegel will attend Carroll College 

to study Communications and Journalism.   

 

“We believe that providing educational opportunities for promising local students is a sound 

investment in our community,” said Robert Kardasz, Utilities Director. “We congratulate Brighid 

on her accomplishments and extend our best wishes for a successful future.” 

 

To be eligible for the scholarship, students or their parents or guardians must be customers of 

Stoughton Utilities. Scholarship recipients were chosen on a variety of criteria, including 



SAT/ACT scores and overall grade-point average, work and volunteer experience, participation 

in school and community activities, and future career goals. 

 

Stoughton Utilities’ scholarship fund is designed to promote awareness of Stoughton’s locally 

owned, not-for-profit utility.   
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